APO/NPO Update

New head of and e-mail address for NPO Sri Lanka

Mr. J. Abeywickrama, Additional Secretary, Ministry of
Employment and Labour, and APO Alternate Director for Sri
Lanka, has been designated as the NPO head for Sri Lanka with
effect from 19 September 2002.

As of 1 October 2002, the e-mail address of the NPO of Sri

Qlka is nposl@itmin.com
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